TAMPA ELECTRIC

April 22, 2009

Ms. Trina Vielhauer

Chief, Bureau of Air Regulation

Florida Department Environmental Protection
111 South Magnolia Drive, Suite 4
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Ms. Gracy Danois

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region IV
Atlanta Federal Center

61 Forsyth Street

Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3104

Re: Tampa Electric Company
H.L. Culbreath Bayside Power Station Unit 5 & 6
Re-Notification of Performance Testing Dates
Air Permit No. 0570040-026-AC

Dear Ms. Vielhauer and Ms. Danois:

&

" RECEIVED
APR 23 2009

BUBEAU OF AR REGULATION

Via FedEx
Airbill No. 7965 4058 2886

Via Email Notification
Trina.Vielhauer@dep.state.fl.us

Via FedEx
Airbill No. 7975 2838 7671

On April 3, 2009, TEC submitted testing re-notification for Bayside Units 5 & 6. TEC is hereby submitting re-
notification that the anticipated performance testing will be conducted on April 28, 2009 for BPS Unit 6 and on May

5, 2009 for Unit 5.

As the schedule changes TEC will keep the FDEP and EPCHC updated. TEC appreciates your cooperation in this
matter and if you have any questions, please call me at (813) 228-4457.

Sincerely,
M/LF Bﬂﬂ &

Laurie Pence

Environmental Specialist

Air Programs

Environmental, Health & Safety

ENVP\Admin\Staktest\2009\BPS116 BPS 5&6 Cert Re-Notification

cc:  Mr. Bruce Mitchell - FDEP
Ms. Mara Grace Nasca - FDEP SW District
Mr. Errin Pichard - Errin.Prichard@dep.state.fl.us
Mr. Jason Waters - watersi@epchc.org; Fax: 813-627-2660
CEM Section - AIREMS(@dep.state.fl.us

TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY
P. O BOX 111 TAMPA, FL 33601-0111

AN EQQUAL OPPORTUNITY COMPANY
TAMPAELECTRIC.COM

(813) 228-4 111

CUSTOMER SERVICE:

HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY (813) 223-0800
POLK COUNTY (863) 299-0800

ALL OTHER COUNTIES 1 (888) 223-0800



